
QUESTION ON NOTICE

ASKED

Thursday, 12 September 2024

Answer Due: Monday, 14 October 2024

1071 MR P WEIR ASKED MINISTER FOR TRANSPORT AND MAIN ROADS AND MINISTER FOR DIGITAL 
SERVICES (HON B MELLISH)
With reference to the large growth in housing developments and subsequently an increase in population of 
the outlying communities within the Toowoomba Regional Council area—

Will the Minister advise given this significant increase in population if there will be an expansion of bus 
services to include the areas which currently have no access to public transport?

* Please note that this question was not required to be answered due to the dissolution of the 57th 
Parliament on 1 October 2024.


